
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TO DISCUSS THE 
VARNETT PUBLIC SCHOOL DISTRICT’S TARGETED 
IMPROVEMENT PLAN 
 

The Varnett Public School will hold a virtual public hearing 
from 3:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m on November 9, 2020, through 
the district’s Google Meet’s link provided below: 

• Public Hearing: District Targeted Improvement Plan  

 

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss and solicit input 
on the development of The Varnett Public School District 
Targeted Improvement Plan. 

 

Note:  Advertisements will be placed on the district and 
campus websites, and the online district social media 
pages from October 26, 2020 – November 9, 2020. 

https://meet.google.com/qeu-qtfg-tco?authuser=0

